
Industry - Academia Partnership

A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was signed between IISWBM and DVC (Damodar

Valley Corporation) on May 16, 2025, in the esteemed presence of DVC Chairman, Shri S. Suresh

Kumar, IAS, alongside Shri Rajesh Singh, Director-Distribution, DVC, Shri Dr. John Mathai,

Member-Secretary, DVC, and other distinguished guests, as well as the Director of IISWBM,

Prof(Dr) K.M. Agrawal, and the Registrar, Faculty, and Officers of IISWBM at DVC Towers in

Kolkata. The purpose of this agreement is to explore collaboration in areas such as training,

Management Development Programs (MDP), student internships, industry involvement in panels,

joint research efforts, policy advisory, performance auditing, sustainability initiatives, Corporate

Social Responsibility (CSR) activities, and knowledge-sharing events and initiatives.



Some Glimpses of the Event


